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MR DYSON'S NEWS UNIFORM

At our governors meeting last week, 

our uniform policy was agreed. The 

main changes are our new logo on the 

jumpers and for children to wear 

collared shirts and ties from Year 1 to 

Year 6. I am confident that our new 

uniform policy will ensure that all of our 

children will look really smart for when 

we return to school. The uniform is 

available to buy from The Schoolwear 

Shop on Mayflower Street and our 

policy is available on our website.  

We have reached May half-term! It  is 
not the way we envisaged the 
Summer half term start ing as we now 
acclimatize to the 'new' normal, but it  
has amazed me how well we have 
coped together as a school 
community.  

I sent home a let ter this week to 
explain about the re-opening to 
specific children on June 1st. In that 
let ter, it  talked about Key Workers. 
There is a definit ion in the 
government guidelines about who is a 
key worker. If you feel you are a key 
worker, you must contact the school 
to explain your circumstances and 
check if there is space in school to 
accommodate your child. We must be 
really strict  with our rat ios to ensure 
we comply with the social distancing 
measures. The guidance is st ill clear in 
that, where possible, we must st ill 
stay at home. 

This is st ill guidance from the 
government however, if any of our 
staff become poorly, or the Key 
Worker list  changes, the school 
reserves the right to withdraw the 
provision for groups of children. If 
this does happen, we will contact you 
immediately. 

Thank you for your understanding 
with this. Have a lovely half-term 
week. Stay safe and God Bless. 

CONGRATULATIONS TO...

THIS WEEK'S HEART OF GOLD AWARD 
WINNERS ARE...

Class 1 - Porscha for COURAGE. She misses her friends but 
she still gets on with her work and participates fully. 

Class 2 - Dawid for RESILIENCE. He has been working so hard 
at home, doing his very best and impressing me with his attitude. 

Class 3 - Robson for ASPIRATION. We have been so impressed 
with Robson?s attitude to his learning since lockdown began. 
Keep it up Robson, you?re a superstar!

Class 4 - Mikolaj for RESILIENCE. He has taken this week's 
challenge so well. Excellent 

BREAKFAST CLUB

Unfortunately due to budget 
constraints, we will not be able to 
cont inue our free Breakfast Club from 
September. 

Breakfast Club will cont inue in 
September but there will now be a 
small charge to attend to help cover 
the costs. Having looked at different 
schools' provisions for Breakfast Clubs, 
prices range from 80p to £6.50. The 
'going rate' seems to be between £2 
and £2.50. 

I will be consult ing again with 
governors and our pricing and t iming of 
our Breakfast Club will be shared with 
you before we end for our summer 
holidays.  
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